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Castle Museum Announces New Hours 

	
SAGINAW,	Mich.	–	The	Castle	Museum	of	Saginaw	County	History	is	announcing	new	
hours	that	go	into	effect	today.	
	
The	museum,	located	at	500	Federal	Avenue,	is	now	open	on	Mondays	and	open	later	on	
Thursdays.	The	schedule	changes	are	based	on	recommendations	from	visitors	and	
attendance	patterns.	
	
The	new	operating	hours	are	10	a.m.	to	4:30	p.m.	Monday	through	Wednesday,	10	a.m.	to	7	
p.m.	on	Thursday,	Friday	and	Saturday	10	a.m.	to	4:30	p.m.	and	Sunday	from	1	to	4:30	p.m.	
	
For	more	information,	please	contact	the	Castle	Museum	at	989-752-2861	or	visit	
www.castlemuseum.org		
	

###	
	
The	Historical	Society	of	Saginaw	County	is	committed	to	serving	the	community	by	telling	
the	continuing	story	of	the	people	of	the	Saginaw	region	through	exploration,	preservation	
and	presentation	of	their	historical	and	cultural	heritage.	


